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2012 Chicago AROC Banquet Banquet Agenda
Saturday, January 12th, 2013 Fi
2.socialize
(2) @ \ 3.news from last year

@ Upeitoie | 4.awards
& R . .door prizes

. McHenry . Waukegan 5 P
. Woodstock B ol 6.great food
Crystal Lake Watconse % BLake Forest 7.CIUb Survey

< WORE S 8.election results
. Lake Zurich . ;
Alg-onquln B g (i) 9.1mb1be
I‘(i') @ . rin
@ ! Arlington =i L
GZ :: a":ngwn @ Hf'G:“ dé"“"';:ll Roberto
chaumburg .
— D
)
450 !
Chicago
) mm—

Kitchen & Bar
912 Busse Road
Mt Prospect, IL
847-290-9000
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Cocktails 6:30-7:30, Dinner 7:30 Buftet dinner with a nice selection of London Broil, fish,
& pasta, as well as vegetable and salad. Cash bar with a wide selection of beer and wine.

$30/individual $59/couple Please make a reservation if you are planning to come, so that we
can make sure that the restaurant has the room and food to accommodate us. Mail back the
enclosed form, with your check, to Robert Clauss by January 4th.

Questions? 847-712-1040, alfauno@wowway.com
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A note about the Banquet door prizes - this year the BoD
authorized some funds for the purchase of door prizes, and some
club supporting firms, who will be recognized, stepped up with nice
donations. You won’t want to miss the opportunity to score some
really good stuff, but you have to be there to win, so come on out!

Need a nice set of 6 x 14 wheels
for your project? These were the
standard Spider Veloce wheels in
the 8¢o’s. Don Brubaker has these
for sale. Excellent condition, with
195/60 Pirelli tires. Call him at
847-550-8915 for more
information.

Coming up..
January 12th

Annual Banquet

Black Cow, Mount Prospect-
see article for details

February 15th
Club meeting at:
Spuntino’s

516 Higgins Rd
Park Ridge, IL

Come out and join us for food and
conversation in a casual setting!

Meetings are on the third Thursday
of each month

The full calendar, a list of club
officers, disclaimers, membership
information, etc, can be found at

Www.caroc.com

September’s Swap Meet had a great turnout,
in both people and cars. Some in each
category hadn’t been seen in a while, and
the wonderful weather encouraged everyone
to come out for this annual get together.

Thank you, Besic Motorsports, for hosting
us again this year.
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